
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 23, 1967 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

We have enclosed four items which may be of interest: 

1. A Census Bureau map of the Southwest showing 
areas heavily populated by persons with Spanish 
surnames. This is the first such map produced 
by the Bureau and we have a few single copies 
on hand here. 

2. An announcement by the Department of Agriculture 
of the appointment of Ramon Montalvo of Weslaco, 
Texas, to its Advisory Connnittee on Civil Rights. 

3. A list of seven new Mexican American employees of 
the Civil Rights Commission. The Commission has 
embarked on several major programs regarding the 
problems of the Mexican American community in 
recent months. 

4. An announcement from the Office of Education 
regarding the newly-created Advisory Committee 
on Mexican American Education. 

We will continue to send you similar material. 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
1315 Bright Avenue 
Corpus Chl!isti, Texas 78405 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Davids. North 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH IN GTON 

MEMORANDUM 

The following Mexican Americans now hold professional positions with the U. S. Commission on Civil Rights: 

Miss Lucinda Arvizu 
Formerly of Tucson, Arizona 
Program Assistant 

Mr. Richard Avena 
Formerly of Salt Lake City, Utah 
Program Development Specialist 

Mrs. Ramona Avila Friedenberg 
Formerly of Denver, Colorado 
Program Analyst 

Mr. Richard Leiva 
Monrovia, California 
Social Analyst 

Mr. P, illip Montez 
Gardenia, California 
Community Relations Specialist 
Los Angeles, California 

Mr. Armando Rendon 
Sacramento, California 
Public Information Specialist 

Mr. Edward Rivera 
Formerly of Bakersfield, California 
Program Analyst 

David S. North 


